MINUTES

GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
Wednesday, January 3, 2018, 3:30 p.m.
Art Pick Council Chamber

PRESENT: Chair Melendrez, Vice Chair Gardner, and Member Conder
ABSENT: None

STAFF PRESENT: Colleen Nicol, Kristi Smith, Elizabeth Coon, and Marianna Marysheva
ALSO PRESENT: None

Chair Melendrez called the meeting to order at 3:35 p.m.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING FREQUENCY OPTIONS

Following discussion, motion was made by Member Conder and seconded by Vice Chair
Gardner to accept a document not published with the agenda submitted by Councilmember
Conder listing City Council meeting adjournment times from June to December 2017.
Motion carried unanimously.

Following further discussion, motion was made Member Conder and seconded by Vice Chair
Gardner to (1) forward the City Council meeting frequency options report to the City Council
without recommendation; (2) request staff to expand the research provided to include the
remaining California cities larger than Riverside regarding meeting length and times; and
(3) request that convening in the afternoon only on some meeting days be included in the
options presented to the City Council. Motion carried unanimously.

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE
There were no items requested for future Governmental Affairs Committee meetings.

ITEMS FOR FUTURE GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION
AS REQUESTED BY MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE
There were no future items given at this time.

The Governmental Affairs Committee adjourned at 3:52 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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